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From: PlanningPolicy <PlanningPolicy@westberks.gov.uk>

Sent: 09 November 2017 10:13

To: Planning Policy Vale

Subject: Local Plan 2031 Part 2 Publication Version

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Thank you for inviting West Berkshire Council to comment on the publication version of the Vale of White 
Horse Local Plan 2031 Part 2.  
  
We have no comments to make on the document.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
  

Laila 
  
Laila Bassett 
Senior Planning Officer  
Planning Policy | Development and Planning | West Berkshire Council | Market Street | Newbury | 
Berkshire | RG14 5LD 
01635 519 111 | planningpolicy@westberks.gov.uk 
www.westberks.gov.uk/planningpolicy 
  
  
  

 

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is 
addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those of West Berkshire Council. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please 
contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire 
Council may be subject to recording and or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third party on request. 




